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WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
AMENDMENT MEMO 

 

 
2015 Assembly Bill 766 

 

Assembly Amendment 1  

Memo published:  February 15, 2016  Contact:  Mary Matthias, Principal Attorney (266-0932) 

 

2015 ASSEMBLY BILL 766 

Assembly Bill 766 requires the Controlled Substances Board (CSB) to do the following: 

 Submit an annual review of the Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) to 
the Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS) evaluating actual and 
projected outcomes, starting on October 1, 2017, and ending October 1, 2020. 

 Submit an annual report to DSPS for previous fiscal year, setting forth the results of 
the review described above and other specified information regarding the PDMP.  
The first annual report is due on November 1, 2017, and the last annual report is due 
on November 1, 2020. 

ASSEMBLY AMENDMENT 1 

Assembly Amendment 1 makes the following changes to the bill: 

 Changes both the review and report from annual to quarterly. 

 Specifies that the first review and the first report are due in third quarter of 2016. 

 Authorizes CSB to contract with an analytics firm to “augment” the PDMP with an 
analytics platform. 

BILL HISTORY 

On February 10, 2016, the Assembly Committee on Health voted to recommend 
adoption of Assembly Amendment 1 on a vote of Ayes, 11; Noes, 0.  The committee then voted 
to recommend passage of the bill, as amended, on a vote of Ayes, 11; Noes, 0. 
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